From: Lorraine Cordell [lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk]
Sent: 28 November 2018 16:08

To: 'mark.Randall@met.police.uk’

Subject: RE: CORDELL CASE

Dear Mark Randall

Thank you for the update, I will await to hear from you.

Regards

Lorraine Cordell

From: mark.Randall@met.police.uk [mailto:mark.Randall@met.police.uk]
Sent: 28 November 2018 14:59

To: lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk

Subject: RE: CORDELL CASE

Dear Mrs Cordell

| do not know the answer to that question today. | will let you know any updates as Regards soon as | have
them

Regards

Mark Randall

From: Lorraine Cordell [mailto:lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk]

Sent: 27 November 2018 10:00

To: Randall Mark J - YE <mark.Randall@met.police.uk>

Subject: Re: CORDELL CASE

Dear Mark Randall

Thank you for the update, do you know how long it will be to find out.
Regards

Lorraine

Sent from my iPhone

On 27 Nov 2018, at 06:30, <mark.Randall@met.police.uk> <mark.Randall@met.police.uk> wrote:

Dear Mrs CORDELL

I am working with the CPS as they review the case. | will let you know as soon as they have given
me their decision.

Regards
Mark Randall Pc 538ye
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